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Comments: I am largely AGAINST the proposed Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain Coaster Project. The harmful

encroachment of Native lands needs to stop. There is absolutely no reason for

 a roller coaster on the mountain besides money. This needs to stop before it gets any further for the good of our

community and ecosystem. 


